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Sierra Vista Library will be closed for upgrades from 12:00 pm 
Tuesday, January 27, through Friday, January 30 

The Sierra Vista Library, located in the Sierra Vista Mall in the City of Clovis, will be 
closed for upgrades from 12:00 pm Tuesday, January 27, through Friday, January 30. 
The Library will reopen on Saturday, January 31. Holds will not expire and will be 
available for pickup once the Library reopens. 

The Sierra Vista Library is a groundbreaking self-service kiosk that offers the community 
a venue for using Library services at the customer’s convenience. 

“This revolutionary system is upgrading to the next level of service. Once it’s complete, 
customers will be able to check out and browse for items faster than ever before,” said 
Laurel Prysiazny, County Librarian. 
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